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Considering the major impact the LDP process will have on the city over the next 10 
years, we call on this Council to consider and approve the following proposal: 
  

 The Annual LDP Monitoring report should come before full Council for 
consideration and review.  It should detail progress against targets set, houses 
sold and whether trigger points for key infrastructure measures are being met; 
and  
 

 an overarching communication strategy should be adopted and implemented as 
a means to keep residents informed of the key stages of the LDP, including 
a central information point to maintain transparency and clarity; and 
 

 a named officer should be assigned to coordinate and oversee the entire 
LDP process for the city and be available to liaise with elected members and 
representative bodies; and 
 

 an immediate review should be conducted to ensure that a proportion of the new 
homes built meet the needs of the growing elderly population and policies are in 
place to ensure that affordable homes are made available to buy as well as to 
rent; and  
 

 the renewal of the green wedge in the North and North West of Cardiff, which will 
expire with the LDP in 2026; or the provision for a new full green belt for this area 
to be included in any new regional planning system to ensure the preservation of 
this important backdrop to the Welsh Capital for generations to come. 

 

 


